
06/06/2025 

Dear Year 9 Families, 

This week all Year 9 students have had the opportunity to begin their 2026 Subject 
Selection Program in earnest! They have undertaken: 

• Subject Selection Assembly 

• Received their Subject Selection Passports 

• Attended an excursion at Victoria University to explore University life 

• Attended a VCE Vocational Major Expo led by our own VCE VM students to 
explore this possible pathway 

• Had a Careers Day during which they explored possible future pathways and 
found out how to get more infromation 

This week is only the start of the full program MacKillop has put in place in support of 
your child’s 2026 Subject Selections. 

 In order to fully support you in guiding their selections we have set up a page on our 
College Website called ‘Subject Selection’. You can find this by clicking on the ‘Learning 
and Teaching’ tab at the top of the Homepage.  In here you will find a link to the 
PowerPoint presentation used at the assembly and also a copy of the Subject Selection 
Passport the students were given (this is due for submission on July 21). 

Every blessing, 

 Nicole Allan 

Vice Principal 

 


